
Victorian Maritime Industry – Chrissie in July 

27th of July at the Mission to Seafarers 

 

Tickets can now be purchased by following the link below. 

The 2018 Victorian Maritime Industry social event will he held on the evening of 27 July, to celebrate 

Christmas in July, at the Mission to Seafarers from 6PM to Midnight 

The Victorian Maritime Industry celebrates its second annual social event, following on from the 

success of 2017. The event is held to revel in the remarkable diversity of our industry, bringing 

together as many parts of the industry as possible for a night of celebration. 

To add a little festiveness, this year will also be celebrated as Christmas in July. So come out and have 

a break from the Winter gloom, enjoy a drink, a feed, and a celebration of all things Maritime in this 

state.  

The theme this year is "back to basics" where we will be encouraging everyone to not only don a 

Christmas hat, but to re-open the history books, reminding ourselves of the past lessons, and 

maintaining an awareness of the fundamentals that built this beautiful industry. 

Huge thanks to the Mission to Seafarers for providing the venue. Without seafarers our industry 

wouldn't exist, and the Mission does an amazing job at supporting the welfare of the men and 

women at sea, so its fantastic that we can use the Mission as our base for their event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grab your Ticket Here 

Tickets 

Tickets for this years event are $74.94 ($70 plus ticketing site fees), which includes:  

Dinner provided by Sliders on Tyres, which includes Sliders, Chips and Fried Chicken. 

Drinks package - 4 hours of drinks including Carlton Draught, Coopers Pale, 5 Seeds Apple Cider, 

Australian Shiraz, Semillon Sauvignon Blanc and Sparkling Wine. 

https://rina.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=113757e0538957ffc152a4374&id=26fd9f51e6&e=5429964be3

